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From

James Armstron

24 year resident.

Proposed new boundary excises a section of Warringah in the north west, bounded by
Warringah road. Includes Killarney Heights, part of Frenchs Forest, part of Forestville.

This section naturally, geographically, socio-culturally, and transport-wise fits with
Warringah, and should remain. Warringah Road is a sensible delineation point.

Similarly, areas of Waverton, Wollstonecraft and surrounds probably fit better with
adjacent electorates than they do in the northern beaches focussed Warringah. A direct
substitution of a small part of these (denser settled) suburbs to restore the less naturally
excluded north western pocket would make sense.

This would better preserve interests for us as voters to be represented by our member as
part of a community of which we are inexorably a part. The strong influence of the
geography, and roads through these areas really do determine the natural groupings of the
community, which elections should try to best represent.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me,

James Armstrong.
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